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Karst Norgessamlingen and Fjellmøtet, Fauske 2012
Kimmo Suomalainen from the Finnish Caving Society describes the tours he joined during the gathering in Setså in 
Nordland. After that he and several others went to Sørdalen in Troms where they searched for new, unknown caves. 
Some promising holes were found, even a couple of new (but unfortunately small) caves were explored.
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